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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for March 2013

Wed. Mar. 13th ¢ Academic Council Meeting, 12:30 p.m., Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at
632-6570)

March 18th thru 22nd is Campus Spring Break (in celebration of St. Pat's Day)

Tue. Mar. 27th ¢ Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Wang Center, Room 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org or Corinne
at 632-6570)

Please Remember to Vote in Chapter Elections
Members should have received wvoting ballots from UUP statewide with chapter officers and delegates names (both Academics and

Professionals).
You may write in names for officer and delegate positions. The deadline for your ballot to be back in UUP headquarters
is 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 20th. If you have any questions, please call UUP statewide at 1-800-342-4206.

UUP Contract Ratification Schedule

Detailed information about the Tentative Agreement, including contract article changes and a Question and Answer document,
will be mailed to members' home addresses in early March. Members also will have opportunities to discuss the Tentative
Agreement during Negotiations Team visits that will take place at every chapter through March and April. All chapter visits

will be completed before the ratification voting period ends.

The ratification vote will be conducted by the American Arbitration Association (AAA), an independent, neutral organization.
Instructions for completing and returning ratification ballots will be included in a mailing members will receive from AAA.

Important dates:
Ballots mailed by AAA to members' home addresses - April 19, 2013

Deadline for receipt of returned ballots — May 15, 2013 at 5:00 p.m.
Ballot Count — May 16, 2013

Results will be posted on the UUP website as soon as possible after
they are reported to UUP by AAA.

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.
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Corinne Burns, Chapter Assistant
United University Professions
S-5415 Melville Library

SUNY Stony Brook

Stony Brook, NY 11794-3388
Phone: 631-632-6570

Fax: 631-632-6571
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